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Comments: I appreciate the opportunity to comment on the Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact Statement

for the Stibnite Gold Project. 

The high risk and substantial negative impact on South Fork Salmon watershed with this proposed project is

clearly untenable. The effects to our wetland belies investments and efforts to maintain and restore our native

species to a sustainable populations. Water quality and contamination concerns bring  considerable ramifications

both locally and regionally - quite frightening downstream effects are a significant possibility to other national

scenic and protected river ways, one we should not accept!

Please preserve the South Fork Salmon and protect our outdoor recreational opportunities by vetoing this

project.


